
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting for August was held on August 10, 2011. (1) The Trustee 
report regarding the roof on the church and parsonage as discussed last month was presented 
by Bob Moore. He reported they had 4 bids ranging from $36,000 to $38,000 and it will cost 
an estimated $1,500 to remove and replace the steeple. Bob thinks the insurance will cover 
the steeple 100%. There is a possibility of added expense if any of the sheeting needs to be 
replaced and some of that is expected. He will have the lowest bidder, Terry Gootee, do the 
work and he expects to be able to start on it in the next 2 1/2 - 3 weeks. The church asks that 
it not be worked on if there is a funeral service or something else going on and also to try to 
be done by September 3rd when the Associational Sing will take place at the church. (2) The 
Nominating Committee presented their report for the coming year (done by Sam Graham). 
Mark Speer will be a new Deacon and therefore have to be ordained. The report was 
approved by those present. (3) Joan Stansbury gave a report of the Mission Trip to Athens, 
Alabama. 
 
 
 


